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Comments: Re: Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal #NP-3479

We do NOT want mining in the Black Hills of any kind.  Our resource is our beauty and our health depends on

the health of our water systems.

We agree with the need for protection: "the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) and the USDA Forest Service

announced a proposal to protect cultural and natural resources in the Pactola Reservoir - Rapid Creek

Watershed, including drinking water for Rapid City and Ellsworth Air Force Base, from the adverse impacts of

mineral exploration and development. "

Please do not allow this mining or any mining to take place.

Thank you,

Liz and Harvey Fayer


